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A note from Mrs. Chern…. 
We are working hard getting our procedures and now our P.A.W.S. rules in place. We worked in 

groups to get them done so now we will use them to help build our positive classroom community. 

Thank you to all who could make it out to Open House. I will post the powerpoint I presented. If 

you have questions please let me know at any time. A few highlights: if you needs something let 

me know, if I don’t respond to an email assume I did not get it, behavior is taught like any other 

skill, don’t stress over homework and it’s okay if it comes on Monday ( I have kids too so I 

understand), my #1 goal is to grow your child into an independent Self Regulated Learner. I look 

forward to working with you this year.  

Upcoming Week’s Standards… 
Reading: Launching Daily 5, why we read, ways we read, what we learn from pictures/words  

Writing: How to grow our writing, transition words (temporal words), spelling strategies, 

Spelling: Unit 3 

Math: Addition strategies (counting on, number lines, Math Mountains) 

Social Studies: Rules at home/community, who enforces rules? 

Homework…. 
We will have another reading passage and questions to answer. Please remember: Monday read, 

Tuesday read and answer 1 question, Wednesday read, Thursday read and answer 2nd question. 

You will also see a word/phrase list. Please read these with your child each night and intial in the 

box that you have read them. Math will be counting objects with even bigger numbers. Keep 

your numbers and 10 frames in a ziplock so your child can practice over track out.  

Upcoming Events... 
●​ 7/29 Track Out 

●​ 8/22 Track In 

●​ 9/2 Walk-A-Thon
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